Hillcrest

Daily Announcements
Wednesday, February 23, 2022

Good morning.
We'll be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements.

Here are your announcements:

OMG!!! I'm so excited!

What? Why? Is it because we have early dismissal today?

Oh yeah, | forgot about that... but something better than that!

Really?

OH YEAH! Candygrams are being distributed to classroom teachers this morning!
Hmmm...| wonder how many secret admirers | have?

In Intramurals today on Court 1 the Sponge Bob Dunkers are playing the Hillcrest Hikers and on Court 2 the
Sting Rays are playing Team My Mom. Grade 7 spectatators can come and watch after the bell.

The Hillcrest Learning Commons is excited to announce the Scholastic Book Fair is coming! You can shop from
hundreds of items online from February 27th - March 5th, and all purchases help earn new resources for our
Learning Commons!

Don’t forget to check the lost and found table inside the front door by the office. Anything left tomorrow will
be donated!

Reminder that you can donate your old computers, phones, wires, parts, gaming consoles, etc. in the boxes at
the Music Room entry doors. The collection period ends on March 7! All donations will be sent to Electronic
Recycling Association where it will be recycled, refurbished, and donated to organizations around the country.




